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If you have any questions, please contact North Las Vegas Airport 
Customer Service at (702)261-3803. 

 

TENANT BULLETIN 
 

North Las Vegas Airport  
 

 

WHAT: 
To maintain a secure, safe, and efficient environment,  

tenants are reminded of the importance of practicing safe ramp 
driving at the Airport. Please note the following: 

 

 

 Airport security is a shared responsibility of all Airport users.  
 

 Private vehicles on the Air Operations Area must display a current Airport decal 
or be escorted by an authorized decal holder.  

  

 Gate Cards may not be loaned to others or used by anyone other than the 
authorized card holder. 

 

 All vehicles must adhere to posted speed limits and have operational headlights 
and taillights. Golf and utility carts must be equipped with proper reflective 
markings. 

 

 Only DOA authorized and emergency personnel can drive on the 
Service/Perimeter Access Road.  

 
 
 

WHERE:   All vehicles operating in the non-movement area, including aprons, ramps,  
 and parking areas on the airfield. 
 

 

 
For more information and the link to the  DOA Ramp Driver Handbook, visit: 

www.vgt.aero/Tenantsupport or scan the QR Code: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Commitment to these guidelines ensures the safety of all airport users. 
 
 

 
NOTE:  Non-compliance may result in a verbal warning, remedial training or loss of vehicle access. Violations include, but  
 are not limited to, speeding, driving off designated roadways, failure to yield, reckless driving, disobedience of traffic 
 signs, parking violations, failure to display current airport-issued vehicle identification, and piggybacking. 
 

 


